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OTTAWA, 28th April, 1904.

Sir-

In further reference to your letter of the

2Ist Ultimo,I beg to say that the Department has been

adée by the Solicitor of the Sarna,Petrolea and

St.Thomas Cailway Company that the Company has no in-

tention of following up its application with reference

to lands some little time ago surrendered by the In-

dians on the Sarnia Reserve.

Your obedient servant

F.D.M Lea

S.A.Armstrong,Esq.,

Barrister &c.

Sarnia, Ont.
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